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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 

It’s been a really busy week at Emmaus.  

 

The Year 6s have begun their two week swimming program learning about water 
safety. This is an important extra curricular activity as it enables our children to 
learn how to keep themselves and others safe around water. The children have 
been walking to ‘Flippers Swim School’ responsibly and have been listening 
attentively to the swimming teachers. They have demonstrated great leadership 
in our local community.  

 

The Year 2s and 3s have been enjoying incursions based on their Inquiry Unit. 
The facilitators of these programs were very impressed by our children’s 
manners and their engagement in the activities. We are very grateful to the 
parents who offered up their time to support our children’s learning. It would not 
have been as successful without them. It is wonderful to be able to partner with 
our parents for the success of our children.  

 

Speaking of parents. We were very grateful to these parents for giving their time 
on a very hot and blustery Friday at our Athletics Carnival.  

 
This event would not have been able to go ahead without the generosity of these 
parents. Again, great partnership! 

 

The winners were Blue – 1578 points 
2nd Red 1229 points 
3rd Gold 1225 points 
4th Green 1089 

 

The children gave every event their best shot and cheered on and celebrated each 
other. It was fabulous to watch. 

 

Don’t forget our Parish Fair is on Sunday, 17th November beginning at 10am. 
Thank you to the many people who have donated items and given their time to 
help out. The rides will be operational from 10am – 3pm. Please note the height 
restrictions on the rides.  

 

See you there, 
 
Jackie  

Regina Melder 
Chris Singh 
Joe Gauci 
Craig Kelly 
Rebekah Axiak 
Natalie Sagolj 
Lauren Morrison (Lorraine’s daughter) 
Jom Villadolid 
Joanne Fergusson 
Robert Franjic 
Antionette Novella 
Diane Marshall 
  

Melissa Deguara 
Willma Nichols (Andrea Greaney’s mum) 
Daniel Borg 
Darren Fabri 
Debbie Vukic 
Maree Van Engelen 
Bianca Richer 
Lisa Fuentes 
Rose Kelly 
Helen Lanin 
Nadia Vella 

                                                                                                                             

Thursday 14th November, 2019 
 



  

Today’s Mass was prepared by 1M showing kindness to one another. 
Next week’s Mass will be prepared by  1B.  All families welcome. 

 
 

BOOKCLUB  
Flyers have gone home today.  All orders must be completed online.  No cash 
orders to be sent to school. Orders close on Friday 22nd November. 

 CONGRATULATIONS   
To Nicholas, 6M who has made it to the Under 12 Rep.Team for the WRJCA
(Western Region Junior Cricket Association).  

 SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE 
Friday,15th November, 2.30pm in the Art Block.  
Please have small notes and coins. 

 
 

HOT DOG LUNCH DAY - Friday 29th November.  
Order forms were sent home today. All orders must be returned by Friday, 
15th November. 
YEAR 6 GRADUATION BEARS - All orders must be returned by Friday,15th 
November. 

 
 

PARISH FAIR SUNDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 
 

Thank you to families for your donations for our Parish Fair. 
 

Raffle ticket books must be returned  tomorrow.  Great prizes! $30 per book. 
 

Drop Off Date for Plants 
Saturday 16th November – 9.00- 11.00am 
Drop offs must be taken to the Parish Garage at Sacred Heart Presbytery. 
Please Note: Do not leave at Church or Presbytery. 
 
Rides Height Restrictions 
Dodgem Cars -  120cm tall, ages 2 - 4 must ride with an adult 
Cha Cha 130cm tall, 110-130cm must ride with an adult 

NOVEMBER 2019 

17 Parish Fair 

21 Preps 2020 Information & Tour night 
6.30pm 

29 Hot Dog Lunch  

DECEMBER 2019 

9 Graduation mass at 7.00pm 

10 Orientation Day Yr 1 - Yr 6  

12 School Concert 7.00pm 

17 Students finish Term 4 

18 Prep 2020 Orientation  
9.30am - 10.30am 

2019 Fair Competition: 

For your chance to win  
2 ALL-DAY RIDE PASSES 

  

 

 1. Like and Follow the Sacred 
Heart/ Emmaus Parish 
Facebook page by going to - 
Facebook.com/SHEPARISH 
2. Tag 5 friends and share the 
Event post 
  

Be sure to mark yourself as attending the event 
Winner announced on Facebook prior to 






